

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Party Bicycle Pilot Program

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That Option 1- Party Bicycle Pilot Program be approved and that the City Solicitor be directed to prepare bylaw amendments as set out in this report and to work with Transportation Department to prepare a formal operating agreement to enable a party bicycle pilot program, as outlined in Option 1; and
- 2. That Option 2 Research into Party Bicycle Regulations be approved, to allow for further research and reporting on bylaw amendments to allow for the operation of party bicycles following the pilot program in 2021.

History

At the June 7, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services dated June 7, 2021 was considered along with a letter from Downtown Saskatoon submitting comments. Your Committee also heard presentation from Joseph Bristow, Pedal Pub Saskatoon.

Attachment

June 7, 2021 report of the General Manager, Community Services. June 6, 2021 letter from Brent Penner, Downtown Saskatoon